
THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

September 30, 1983

MEMORANDUM FOR FRED F. FIELDING

FROM: JOHN G. ROBERTS~

SUBJECT: Presidential Interview with Spanish Today

/'

Richard Darman has asked that comments on the attached
written interview with the President be sent directly to
Mike Baroody by close of business today. The questions and
answers focus on issues of particular concern to the
Hispanic community, including minority businesses,
immigration legislation, education, and narcotics
trafficking. The draft answer to the question concerning
our position on illegal immigrants living in the United
States omits any reference to the legalization aspect of
Simpson - Mazolli. I thinkthis audiencewould be pleased
that we are trying to grant legal status to their illegal
amigos. This point, and two minor stylistic ones, are made
in the attached draft memorandum to Baroody.
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